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APPENDIX 2 – SEWER MAP 

  



APPENDIX 3 – SCHEDULE OF SUBMISSIONS 

 

 
 

No. 
Date 

Received 
Name Summary of Submission Council’s Recommendation 

1.  12-Aug-14 Western Power  

“Western Power does not have any specific comments at this time to the 
above proposal, however we would appreciate being kept informed of 

developments. As there are overhead powerlines and/or underground 
cables, adjacent to or traversing the property the following should be 
considered, prior to any works commencing at the above 

site/development/property or if any alignments, easements or clearances 
are encroached or breached. 
Working in proximity to Western Power Distribution Lines 

All work must comply with Worksafe Regulation 3.64 – Guidelines for Work 
in Vicinity of Overhead Power Lines. 
If any work is to breach the minimum safe working distances a Request to 

Work in Vicinity of Powerlines form must be submitted...” 

Noted. 
 

 

2.  3-Sep-14 Telstra 

“…Telstra’s plant records indicated that there are no Telstra assets within 
the area of the proposal. Subject to your compliance with the below 

conditions, Telstra has NO OBJECTIONS to the Proposed Permanent 
Road Closure… 
It is the constructor’s/land owner’s responsibility to anticipate and request 

the nominal location of Telstra plan via Dial Before You Dig… 
On receipt of plans, notwithstanding the recorded location of Telstra’s 
plant, the constructor/land owner is responsible for obtaining a Telstra 

accredited Asset Plant Locator to perform cable location, potholing and 
physical exposure to confirm the actual location of the plant prior to the 
commencement of site civil work…” 

Noted.  

3.  14-Aug-14 Water Corporation “The Water Corporation has no objection to the abovementioned proposal.” Noted.  


